ELECTORAL ROLL REPORT 2019-20
The electoral roll has largely remained unchanged since the last APCM in April 2019. A long-standing member of the congregation Christine Butcher sadly passed away during the summer of 2020.  We also welcome a new addition to the electoral roll. Therefore, the electoral roll numbers are 46 members, 19 of those being resident and 27 being non-residents of the parish.


	
